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Dear Colleague, 
 
RE: 2022 PAY UPLIFT  
 
Non NJC members 
 
You may remember last year that members on Non NJC voted to accept a two year deal. 
Year one was 22% uplift for loaders and year two was 1%. Drivers received year one 2.3% 
and year two 2.3% and Saturday catch up days given back to all. The two year deal will be 
paid to you in April’s pay run.  
 
 
NJC members  
 
I have sent Harry Oakley the signed off agreement by the Greater London Provincial 
Council so that your pay can be increased at a rate of 1.75% and backdated to April 
1st 2021.  I have requested NJC back pay be paid in the March pay run, so avoiding the 
National Insurance uplift in April.  
 
 
Yours fraternally, 
 
 
Paul Grafton 
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